To Potential Donors:
Dear Friend,
You may have heard me talk about my Susan G. Komen 3-Day fundraising and the 60-mile journey I was planning to take this [August]. I wanted to let you know that, due to safety concerns and the risk that large-scale events like the 3-Day pose in a time of pandemic, the event has been postponed until 2021. 
So I won’t be walking those 60 miles until next year. While I’m bummed that I have to wait to experience that pink bubble magic, I’m even more committed to my fundraising. With an extra year to focus my efforts, I’ve upped my goal.
Breast cancer doesn’t stop just because of COVID-19. Particularly now during the pandemic, many breast cancer patients need help understanding their risk, how to proceed with their care, financial assistance to remain on treatment, or emotional support.
Donors like you help ensure important services continue for those in need, including: 
· Komen’s Breast Care and Clinical Trials Helpline, which is receiving a high volume of calls related to COVID-19 and breast cancer concerns  
· Komen’s Treatment Assistance program, which provides financial assistance to patients going through treatment  
· Guiding patients through difficult decisions and providing social and emotional support from oncology social workers 
· Komen’s advocacy for breast cancer patients and their needs among policy makers   
· Funding lifesaving research and clinical trials to discover new treatments  
I know this is an uncertain time for all of us. But if you can, please donate by clicking the link at the end of this email. It will take you to my personal fundraising webpage. Or, you can mail a donation by printing the printable donation form on my webpage. 

I hope your spirits and health are well, and that you’re able to help. Together we can help those in need today who are relying on the funds we raise to survive. 
Thank you so much! Stay safe and be well!




To Donors:
Dear Friend,
Thank you so much for donating to my Susan G. Komen 3-Day journey. In times like these, the fight against breast cancer is even more crucial.
Due to safety concerns, and the risk that large-scale events like the 3-Day pose in a time of pandemic, the event has been postponed until 2021. So I won’t be walking those 60 miles until next year. While I’m bummed that I have to wait to experience that pink bubble magic, I’m even more committed to my fundraising. With an extra year to focus my efforts, I’ve upped my goal.
My 3-Day journey isn’t done, it’s just postponed. Donors like you help ensure important services continue for those in need, including: 
· Komen’s Breast Care and Clinical Trials Helpline, which is receiving a high volume of calls related to COVID-19 and breast cancer concerns  
· Komen’s Treatment Assistance program, which provides financial assistance to patients going through treatment  
· Guiding patients through difficult decisions and providing social and emotional support from oncology social workers 
· Komen’s advocacy for breast cancer patients and their needs among policy makers   
· Funding lifesaving research and clinical trials to discover new treatments  
I appreciate your support, and am asking if you would please pass my message on – like sharing my fundraiser to your social media contacts – to ensure the people whose lives depend on the money we raise are not further put at risk. Thanks again.
Stay strong. Stay well.


